
MSO, Inc. • The Mutual Service Office, Inc. • 139 Harristown Road • Glen Rock, NJ 07452   Tel: (201) 447-6900

January 15, 2010

PA REVISES ADDRESS FOR NOTICE OF PERSONAL LINES
CANCELLATION / NONRENEWAL APPEALS 

BACKGROUND The Pennsylvania Insurance Department recently issued Notice No. 2010-02
which announces the consolidation of the appeals processing to the Harrisburg
Regional office. 

COMPANY ACTION The information included  in the cancellation and nonrenewal notices required
under 40 P.S. § 991.2008 and § 1171.5(a)(9) should be revised to the address
and phone numbers shown in Notice No. 2010-02.   

EFFECTIVE
DATE

Companies should make these changes as soon as possible, but no later than
June 30, 2010.

AVAILABILITY Notice 2010-02 may be accessed on the Insurance Department’s website at:
http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol40/40-1/35.html.

QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900.


